
Collective bargaining and digitalisation training 
for EPSU affiliates

 Europe 

EPSU has launched a training project on digitalisation and collective bargaining with 
financial support from the European Commission. The consultants Ecorys/wmp will 
be providing the training in five regional seminars beginning in Bucharest on 24-25 
September. The five seminars will be open to all EPSU affiliates and full details in 19 
languages are available on the EPSU website.
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